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To: All Secondary Teachers Wednesday February 20th 2019

From: Allyn Janicki Memo #13

International Women’s Day: March 8th

International Women’s Day (WD) was established in 1909
and has become a yearly event that recognizes and
celebrates the achievements, contributions, and resilience
of women throughout the world. Annually on March 8,
thousands of events are held throughout the world. The
following events are planned in Barrie at City Hall:
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9:30 a.m. Flag Raising
4:30 p.m. Rally
5:30 p.m. March

LAST
FEW SPACES REMAIN. Click here to register. \ CALL!

OECTA Simcoe Muskoka Retirement Workshop

Date: Saturday April 6th 2019

Time: 9:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. B
P —~_ Location: Barrie Golf and Country Club
=

%&.}\) o Cost: Free for OECTA Simcoe Muskoka

Members, $30 for non-members.
Morning refreshments and lunch will be provided.

OTIP Retirement Workshop
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qir Walk into Retireme

OTIP RAEO. REEORE With a Plan

Retiring in the next five years?

Have aduestions about retirement benefite and finances?



OTIP, Educators and your local union invite you to attend the Walk into
Retirement with a Plan workshop.

During this workshop, you’ll learn about:

e Retirement benefits for life — discover why OTIP is now the leading choice for
plan flexibility regarding retirement health, dental and travel benefits

e Your Pension — Let Educators help you understand your OTPP and/or OMERS

e Other sources of retirement revenue, including CPP and OAS

This complimentary workshop is open only to members and spouses. A light
dinner will be served. Please note any dietary requirements at time of registration.

Date: April 29, 2019
Time: 4:30-7:30 p.m.
Liberty North Banquet Centre
Location: 100 Caplan Ave. Unit 1
Barrie

Register online at: www.otip.com/events

RESCHEDULED Ontario: Open for Learning Rally against Education Cuts

The rally at Doug Downey’s office will be Thursday February 28th
from 4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. This is the rain or shine date.

Location: MPP Doug Downey’s Office (20 Bell Farm Rd, Barrie ON)

The Ford government has proposed cutting the
provincial budget by billions of dollars.
DO YOU WANT PREMIER FORD TO PUT OUR

to
E D U c AT I 0 N WORLD-RECOGNIZED PUBLIC EDUCATION
SYSTEM AT RISK BY CUTTING $1 BILLION IN
THE NEXT BUDGET?

NO ClITC

Click here to RSVP and pledge your support.
Send a clear message to our MPP’s that

Ontario is Open for Learning



